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Water  

There is less fresh water available per person in the Okanagan Basin than anywhere 
else in Canada. 

That is the results of a 3-year study by the Okanagan Basin Water Board and 

Ministry of the Environment. 

The study also finds we use more than two times as much water as the average 
Canadian, but we live in a very dry place. 

Water shortages have already occurred in some areas of the basin and are 

expected to occur more widely and frequently in the future. 

 


